
 

 
 
   

Financial Reporting Council welcomes Ms Wincey Lam as new Deputy Chief 
Executive Officer 

(2 December 2013, Hong Kong) Financial Reporting Council (the “FRC”) welcomes 
Ms Wincey Lam as Deputy Chief Executive Officer of the FRC with effect from 
today. 
 
“I would like to welcome Ms Lam to the FRC. Ms Lam was a technical partner in the 
Professional Practice Department in KPMG with over 15 years of experience in 
financial reporting and auditing. I look forward to working closely with her in 
discharging the regulatory functions of the FRC and meeting the opportunities and 
challenges in the future,” the FRC’s Chief Executive Officer, Mr Mark Dickens, said.  
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